

Established - 1982



Dear Band Student, Spring 2017

The Southwest Community Concert Band is proud to announce this year's Summer Band Camp, starting on June 19th though June 23th. Once again, the event will take place at **Saint Francis of Assisi Church** in Orland Park. The camp is open to all incoming 6th through 9th grade students who are currently enrolled in their school band program. We are the only local band camp and an economical alternative to the more expensive university camps.

Students will participate in:

- Daily concert band rehearsals
- Sectionals / master classes
- Small ensembles
- Jazz Band (optional)

The week will conclude with a Friday evening concert featuring the concert band, jazz band, and small ensembles.

Please share the enclosed information with your friends who are in band. Feel free to make copies if needed, or call or email for additional brochures. You can also download brochures at our website:

www.swcommunityband.com

When visiting our website, look into the scholarships offered by our band. Our scholarships are offered annually, the scholarship descriptions, eligibility requirements and applications are available on-line. If you would like any additional information or have any questions, call or email us. Our contact information is listed below.

Have a great spring semester and we hope to see you at the camp in June!

Ray Forlenza

Southwest Community Concert Band

Conductor & Summer Camp Director

Post Office Box 244 • Lockport, Illinois 60441-0244 Voicemail : (815) 773-4159 • Email : info@swcommunityband.com

Website: www.swcommunityband.com • facebook.com/swcommunityband.com